
The 2018 Construction Season is Getting Underway! 

The Osseo City Council awarded this project to Asphalt Surface Technologies on 
May 14. Construction is anticipated to start around June 4 and be substantially 
complete in October.  
 
The project will reconstruct portions of 4th Street NE, 4th Avenue NE, 6th Street 
NE, and the alleys between 2nd Avenue-3rd Avenue and 5th Avenue-6th Avenue. 
Street construction will include surface reclamation, reconstructing storm sewers, 
partial replacement of curb and gutter, and the addition or repair of sidewalk. 

 

Tree Removals and Replacement 

Trees that are scheduled for removal will be marked with a pink ribbon. Please 
make certain you are aware of any tree removals that will occur adjacent to your 
property. It is expected that tree removals will begin as early as June 4th.  
 
Trees that are removed as a part of the project are eligible for replacement 
according to the City’s tree replacement policy. If you have a tree removed and 
choose to participate in the program, you can choose a replacement tree from a 
selection provided by the City. City staff will work with you to find a suitable 
planting location on your property.  

 

Sprinkler Systems & Invisible Fences 

If you have a sprinkler system or an underground invisible pet fence on your 
property, please contact the project’s construction inspector. They will provide 
you flags that you can use to mark the locations of these items.  

 

Street Parking 

Vehicle access to driveways will be provided at the beginning and end of each 
working day. If there becomes a time where access cannot be provided during 
these times, you will be notified 24 hours in advance. 
 
During construction there will be significant construction traffic within the project 
site that may restrict your ability to drive through the area. To keep everyone safe 
we ask that you please consider alternate routes during construction. 
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Have a Question? 

Throughout the project our team will 
keep you updated with  periodic 
newsletters and door hangers. If you 
have questions that are not answered 
here, we invite you to reach out to us 
using the contact information 
provided below.  

 

These newsletters can be found on the City’s website at:  
www.discoverosseo.com/street-project 


